TrRITON ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.

Environmental Consulting & Engineering

November 24, 2010

Ms. Joy Ford

City Plan Department

City of New Haven

165 Church Street, 5th Floor
New Haven, CT 06510

RE: Withdrawal of Development Permit Application
Goodwin Street Site — 50 & 64 Goodwin Street and Lot 21 Goodwin Street
New Haven, CT

Dear Ms. Ford:

Triton Environmental, Inc. is writing on behalf of Mr. Henry Criscuolo, the applicant for
the Development Permit for the above-referenced property. Mr. Criscuolo would like to formally
withdraw the application at this time, but keep open the option to re-apply at any time in the
future pending the status of the appeal to the Special Exception granted for the project by the
Board of Zoning Appeals.

We understand that this letter is the only formal process required to withdraw the
application. Please let us know if there is any other required action.

Thank you for your attention to and assistance with this matter. If you should have any
questions or comments, please contact us at 203.458.7200.

Sincerely,

‘/ﬁ/ /)///} /({P/ E, LEP

lliam C. Heiple, Christopher E. Marchesi
Senior Project Manager President

cc: Mr. Henry Criscuolo

Ref. No. 103631L06

385 Church Street, Suite 201, Guilford, CT 06437
Phone: 203.458.7200 Fax: 203.458.7201



